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Bus stops suspended at Warwick Terrace
in Silksworth from 27 June

From Tuesday 27 June until Monday 10 July, between the hours of 9.30am
and 3.30pm, there will be temporary signals between Westgate Grove and
the bus link at Silksworth.

During the works, stops on Warwick Terrace will be suspended in each
direction - for services 33 and 36 please use the next or previous stops on
bus link (Durham Terrace) or further down Warwick Terrace.
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